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FIRST ASIA-PACIFIC CONFERENCE OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 
ASIAN CENTER 

 
 The University of the Philippines Asian Center will conduct the First Asia-Pacific 
Conference with the theme, Charting Maritime Futures in Asia and the Pacific, from 
April 23 to 25, 2020 at the GT-Toyota Asian Center Auditorium, University of the 
Philippines Diliman, Quezon City. 
 
 The conference aims to  
 

1. expand the discourse on Asian studies to include neighbors outside 
the region and engage in the knowledge exchange through inter- 
and multidisciplinary perspectives, 

2. situate the relationship of Asia as a region with the Pacific Islands 
and Oceania, 

3. evaluate and assess common issues in the Asia-Pacific, 
4. help young scholars and other practitioners develop expertise 

through avenues for paper presentations and research 
opportunities, and 

5. produce and publish conference proceedings for the First Asia-
Pacific Conference. 

 
 Target participants are Area Studies and Social Science enthusiasts, 
undergraduate and post-graduate students and teachers from junior and senior high 
schools and universities, scholars, researchers, and other practitioners. 
 
 For more information, contact: 
 
  Danae M. Pantano 
  Research and Publications Office 
  University of the Philippines Asian Center 
  GT-Toyota Asian Cultural Center 
  Magsaysay Avenue corner Katipunan Avenue 
  University of the Philippines 
  Diliman, Quezon City 
  Telephone No.: (02) 8981-8500 local 3586 
  Email Address: dmpantano1@up.edu.ph 
  Website: www.ac.upd.edu.ph 
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